NORTH NAPA ROTARY
Board of Director’s Meeting
June 11, 2008
Board Members
Kathi Metro, Paul Menzel, Tony Giaccio, Jack Monroe, Paul Anderson, Ross Macky, Bill Bresciani, Carl Mianecke and Sally O’Sullivan.
 
Call To Order - The June 2008 Board Meeting was called to order by President Kathi Metro at 8:33 a.m.
 
Board Members Present:  Kathi Metro, Paul Menzel, Tony Giaccio, Jack Monroe, Ross Macky, Bill Bresciani, Carl Mianecke and Sally O’Sullivan.
Other Rotarians Present:  Dave Holmes, Tom Webber and John Duser.
 
Review of Minutes – May 2008 minutes were reviewed and approved.  Motion Bill Bresciani, 2nd Carl Mianecke, approved.
 
Financial Report – Jack Monroe reported as of the close of May 2008 there was $12,240.10 in the General fund, $11,011.14 in the Project fund, $18,439.66 in the Foundation fund and $5,101.94 in the Convention fund.  Total Funds were $46,792.84.  Motion to approve Carl Mianecke,   2nd Paul Menzel, approved.
Committee Reports –
Attendance – Tony reported May attendance was 78% for 32 members.

Project– Chefs Market Wine Pouring with JV Warehouse is doing well.  Funds to be forwarded to the club after final event in August.

Membership- Bill Bresciani reported that things are slowing down and is looking towards starting up membership drives in the new Rotary year.

Web Site- Carl reported that the website has a 4th and 5th sponsor, George Shanks and Chris Burns.

Foundation- John Duser reported that funds are still coming in and will print a final report after the Rotary year ends.
Correspondence –   none
OLD BUSINESS:  
Cool Kids Camp – Paul Menzel motioned to donate $430 to sponsor one more child for this year’s camp, 2nd Sally O’Sullivan, passed. 
NEW BUSINESS:

District Governor Reception – Paul Menzel reported there will be a reception at Compadres on August 13th for all Napa Clubs.
Committee Chairs 2008-9 – Paul went over his committee chairs for next year.
Next Board Meeting – Tuesday, July 15, 2008 at 5:00 p.m. at Wine Train Commissary.
 Adjournment - There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Bill Bresciani, 2nd Carl Mianecke, motion carried. The June, 2008 Board Meeting was adjourned at 9:15 a.m.
 

Respectfully Submitted,
Tony Giaccio
Secretary
